
Vistoso Hills Homeowners Association 
Landscape Special Request Form 

C/O Cadden Community Management 
1870 W. Prince Rd. Suite 47 

Tucson, AZ 85705 
Phone: 520-297-0797 - Fax: 520-742-2618 

vistosohillsmanager@cadden.com 

 
The Landscape Committee must approve all requests in writing. The Association’s landscaper must be used to fulfill all 
requests. Every effort will be made to complete approved requests in a timely manner. An on-site meeting with the 
Landscaper and Landscape committee members will be required to confirm location of any approved additional 
planting. Approval for additional plantings will be reviewed for reasonableness in relation to existing irrigation and 
plants. All costs associated with additional plant installation and/or removal will be the responsibility of the homeowner 
to be paid in full before the work is started. Homeowners should remember that the areas outside of the walls are 
common areas and the Board has the authority to perform any maintenance and/or removal of said plants without 
notice to the homeowners. The Board will not be liable for any financial reimbursement or replacement should the 
plant(s) not thrive/survive or there is a need to be removed. Please submit completed requests to Cadden Community 
Management. 

 

Homeowner Name: Lot #: 

Address: 
 

Request Type: 
 

Addition (Plants)     Larger size of plant replacement 
 

Removal of a plant     Other (describe below) 
 

Details of Request (include name, size and approximate location): 

 

 

 

 

For Association Use: 

Date Received: Decision Date:  Approved  Denied 

Notes: 

 

 

 
 

 

               

Signature  Vistoso Hills Representative     Date 

 

 

 
               

Signature  Vistoso Hills Representative     Date 

mailto:vistosohillsmanager@cadden.com

